

1/23/18

From: Rhonda Staples

Vice Chair of CVB Board | Hilton Garden Inn-GM | 1519 Edgewater Dr | Allen | Tx | 75002

To: Shelley George

City Secretary | City Of Allen | 305 Century Pkwy | Allen | Tx | 75013

Dear Shelley and all members of the City Council:

I am tendering my official letter of resignation from the position I currently hold as I have transferred out of Allen and therefore no longer qualify to continue with this particular responsibility.

It has been a pleasure being a part of this board. I have learned many beneficial things, and have established great new business relationships as a result of my time with each and every one of you.

Please keep me in mind for any opportunities to serve this wonderful community that I have raised my family in, and continue to reside in.

Sincerely,

Rhonda Staples



